

THE HARPETH HALL SCHOOL 3801 HOBBS ROAD NASHVILLE TENNESSEE 37215

November 30, 2000

Dear Ward-Belmont alumna,

We missed you at the reunion in October It was clearly a wonderful weekend of reminiscing and connecting with friends Ward-Belmont obviously has made a powerful impact on each of your lives. Hearing stories of Ward-Belmont affirmed my conviction that Harpeth Hall continues to provide the excellent education for young women that you so valued at Ward-Belmont. Please watch for the February issue of our Hallways magazine which will contain many photographs from the reunion we think you will enjoy

Many of you requested a directory of Ward-Belmont alumnae to help you remain in contact with one another Because the school records were not transferred at the time of Ward-Belmont's closing, we have developed our alumnae lists from personal contact. We appreciate your assistance in updating our list.

Enclosed you will find our current alumnae list. If you find any errors, please contact Elizabeth King, 615.346 0083 or send corrections to her at Harpeth Hall School, 3801 Hobbs Road, Nashville, TN, 37215. Also, because you seem to enjoy being together so much, we have enclosed details on a travel opportunity to reunite in another setting

Please stay in touch and plan to attend the Alumnae Art Show January 18-February 23, 2001 in the Idanelle McMurry Center for Arts and Athletics on campus -- several Ward-Belmont alumnae are participating! Also, mark your calendars to hear Amy Grant '78 perform at our big Gala Celebration May 5, 2001 on campus. I hope to see you soon.

Sincerely,

Ann M Teaff